VISION

A Christ-centered school community
growing in the love énd friendship
of Jesus Christ in His Church
and striving for peace
in the social and ecological order

MISSION

We, in Basic Education, commit ourselves —
to Transformative Education
as a Christ-centered school community
dedicated to the integral formation of persons
empowered to promote justice, peace,
care for creation and solidarity.

Reclaim our JOY as God’s beloved!
School Thrust 2018-2019

November 22, 2018

i
Dear Preschool Parents and Guardians,

Greetings of joy and prosperity!

For many years now, our students have been celebrating Christmas in a more meaningful way through
the activity entited HANDOG PASASALAMAT, an Alternative Christmas Party with our
counterparts from Alay Kapwa at Kalikasan Program. This is our way of saying thank you to our friends
from the different areas around our school for being part of our program. They have been instruments in
forming our students to become more socially-aware and responsive to the needs of others.

Our preschoolers also take part in this Christmas outreach program by sharing a CHRISTMAS
PACKAGE with their designated partners: the children who attend Sunday catechism classes of the
school; the college scholars of Assumption Antipolo; and the nanays of the Center for Service and
Sharing. Please see the list below for the items for our Christmas package:

e | pack spaghetti noodles e | pack spaghetti sauce e | box cheese
Weight: 1 kilo Weight: 1 kilo Weight: 180 grams
e [ pack powdered juice ® 4 packs instant noodles e 3 small cans corned beef

Weight: 500 grams
e | set of educational materials
(new/unused; example: school supplies or educational toys)

NOTE: Please follow prescribed weight and amount for uniformity. Kindly place all items in a
reusable bag. Write child’s name and section on a piece of paper and staple it to the bag.

The Handog Pasasalamat for Preschool is scheduled on December 13, 2018. Please start sending your

Christmas package on November 26, Monday, to allow us enough time to gather and prepare them for
the activity.

—
See next page.

REPLY SLIP
Dear Teacher Joey,

Class No.

We have read the CIR dated November 22 regarding the Handog Pasasalamat.
We will send the Christmas package starting November 26, 2018.

Student’s Name Level & Section Parent’s Signature



This is truly the season when we can show what being “our neighbor’s keeper” means. Let us thank the
Lord for His generosity to our family, and take this opportunity to share our blessings with others.
Thank you very much and may this season bring us closer to the real reason of it all — Jesus Christ, the
Emmanuel, who continues to dwell among us.

Sincerely,

TEACHER JOEY S.D. LERIOS
Prégchool Team Leader
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Noted by:
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MS. IE|IGRACE'B. MAGTAAS
School Director



